
 

 

 

 

November 13, 2020 

Patrick Lennberg 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
RE: Right-of-Way of Watkins Road between East 72nd Avenue to East 64th Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Lennberg, 
 
Adams County Public Works Staff has performed a thorough research of any formal or 
informal dedication of road right-of-way (ROW) of Watkins Road to the County and have 
determined no ROW exists between East 72nd Avenue and East 64th Avenue. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ian Cortez, PLS, RWA 
Right-of-Way Supervisor 
 
CC: Christine Fitch, Assistant County Attorney 


